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Welcome 

Welcome to the Spring 2020 edition of our Community 
Newsletter. 

I hope you enjoy reading about our recent activities and the 
achievements of our young people, and also the forthcoming 
events at the school.  

Included in this newsletter is information about our 
forthcoming Recruitment Open Day. If you are interested in a 

career in special education,  or in social care, or you are interested in the 
school, please register your interest before the 14th March.  We also have our 
annual Bradstock Music Festival on 4th July 2020. This is open to the public 
and we would love to see you there.  Please contact the school for further 
information if required. 

In addition you will see that Bradstow is now the Autism Education Hub for 
Kent. If you, or any group or organisation you know, require training or 
information about autism please contact Paul Gorham or Wendy Fright at the 
school. Training can be flexible and is adapted for any level of experience or 
knowledge. 

Finally, please look out for the feature film ‘The Reason I Jump’ which will be 
released shortly in the UK. This film is based on the bestselling book about 
living with autism.  The school is featured in the film and has already received 
outstanding reviews following its premiere at the Sundance Festival in 
January.  There is a screening planned in the Thanet area. 

Again, please do not hesitate to contact myself at the school if you are 
interested in finding out more about the school, to attend an event or indeed, 
if you have any queries. 

Regards 

Sarah Dunn 

Headteacher 
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News & Events 
1. Shakespeare Schools Festival : King Lear : 

Theatre Royal, Margate : 13 Nov 2019 

 

Bradstow took part in Shakespeare Schools 

Festival by performing King Lear at the 

Theatre Royal in Margate on Wednesday 

13th November.  

Our young people and staffed worked very 

hard over a period of weeks to learn lines, 

rehearse and organise costumes.  This has 

been a wonderful experience for everyone to 

work together as a team and gain the 

confidence to perform in front of each other 

and on the stage!  

Ross Power,  a renowned film/TV composer, 

music producer and session musician worked 

with some of our young people to produce 

music included in the production.  He collated 

voices, singing and young people playing musical instruments to blend them together for 

an amazing piece of soundtrack.  We are very grateful to Lydia Wilson and Alun Armstrong 

for specially recording for us two of the soliloquies. 
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News & Events 
2. Christmas Show : 7 Dec 2019 

Our recent Christmas show was based on The Greatest Showman musical.  The day was 

well attended by parents/carers and staff and consisted of a Christmas fayre, selling 

homemade fayre both edible and decorative for people to buy for Christmas.  This was 

followed by a talk and discussion with a behavioural consultant and finally the show itself.  

Everyone took part and there were even a few solo performances from some of the young 

people as is normal now.  

Again we were crammed to the rafters with standing room only and every one performed 

admirably which made the whole event such a wonderful build-up to Christmas.    
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News & Events 
3. The Reason I Jump 

The school had the 

immense privilege of 

being able to have an 

early viewing of a 

new film that was 

produced by the 

parents of a young 

person who is 

currently at 

Bradstow and 

includes footage of 

their son and staff at 

our site.  Our gym was setup with an extra large screen and surround sound for maximum 

effect.  The film recently won an Audience Award : World Cinema Documentary at the 

annual Sundance Film Festival in Utah. 

The film is an immersive cinematic experience of nonspeaking autistic people across the 

world.  The Reason I Jump is based on a book written by Naoki Higashida when he was just 

13.  The film follows a young Japanese boy on a journey through an epic landscape.  As a 

maelstrom of thoughts, feelings, impulses, and memories affects his every action, he 

gradually discovers what his autism means to him, how his perception of the world differs 

from others’, and why he acts the way he does—the reason he jumps. 

Fusing Higashida’s revelatory insights with intimate portraits of five remarkable young 

people, the film opens a door to a magnificent constellation of divergent ways of 

experiencing reality.  Impactful moments in the lives of 

the characters are woven together with passages from 

Higashida’s writing, creating a sensually rich tapestry.  It 

was eye-opening for staff to watch and learn how families 

from different cultures support young people with autism. 

4. The Royal Philharmonic Orchestra 

It was fantastic to welcome the Royal Philharmonic Orchestra to run a short music project 

for Bradstow school.  This was part of bigger project across seven other Wandsworth 

schools coming together to make music.  The finale is a performance at the Royal Albert 

Hall in April.  
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Five members of the orchestra came in January to run 

workshops with the young people. They started the 

first day with a short concert before working with YP 

to sing songs and take part in three pieces.   There 

was a professional french horn player, flautist, 

guitarist and cellist.  They all demonstrated their 

instruments and skill to the young people.  

Everyone then had a opportunity to play on many of 

the instruments that the orchestra brought along 

such as the cello, chime bars, xylophone, drums and guitar.  We then spent time learning 

the pieces all contributing to the piece.   At the end of the first day the orchestra ran a 

short workshop for the staff.  

The two days were absolutely amazing and the young people really enjoyed being with the 

musicians and taking part in something so exciting.  

Updates 
5. Autism Education Training (AET) 

!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ǎƻƳŜ ŦǊŜŜ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎΚ 

We are pleased to announce that we have teamed up with the Autism Education Trust 

(AET) as the Kent area training hub.  This means we are able to provide certified Learning 

and Development related to autism across Kent.  

The AET is sponsored by the Department for Education, and is led by The National Autistic 

Society and Ambitious About Autism. The AET have developed a range of high-quality 

Learning and Development based upon research from Birmingham University. 

We offer a variety of training programmes with flexible durations ranging from (90mins), 

half day or whole day. 

Our ‘Making Sense of Autism’ programme is short (90mins) and gives a basic 

understanding of how autism presents in people, how this presents differently for each 

person with autism and it also looks at the four areas of need.  The training materials are 

interesting and full of case studies, videos and useful exercises to allow people to begin to 

see what autism means from the perspective of the child.   

We would be delighted to offer this ŦǊŜŜ to you, our neighbours and friends.  This training 

which is CPD recognised will be delivered at Bradstow School in our training suite which 

will give you some valuable insight into the work we do at the school with some of the 

most vulnerable children across the country.   

If you would like any further information then please contact Wendy Fright or Paul Gorham 

at training@bradstow.wandsworth.sch.uk alternatively call 01843 862123. 
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Updates 
6. Library 

Hello! It is great to be able to report on the exciting changes 

that have been happening in the library.  After the long 

awaited transformation, we are now open for the students to 

explore the space and choose and read stories in a very 

relaxed and inviting environment. My role here as Library Co-

ordinator and Interactive Storyteller, means that I have the 

best job in the world!  I get to tell stories every day and 

engage our students in magical tales! 

So far this term, we have met 

characters such as Carmen Agra Deedy’s The Library Dragon, 

the travellers and villagers in Stone Soup and the people 

behind the story explaining why we celebrate St Valentine’s 

Day.  As part of the interactive story session, I use props and 

costumes which our students love to get involved with!  This 

week, Roman soldiers and the Emperor Claudius can be 

found investigating the books among the library shelves. 

With World Book Day on the horizon, plans are already 

underway for how we will mark the day and how we 

celebrate stories and the love of reading.  There will be 

plenty more to share; costumes and props will be a must! I 

look forward to telling you all about it.  

7. Fundraising 

The school has a charity arm The Friends of Bradstow to support funding for areas that are 

not covered by traditional government school funding.  We have been very successful in 

the past with generating funds for vehicles, our Storytelling area and Sensory Garden.  We 

are now fundraising towards an Immersive Sensory Room for our young people, this is 

quite a large project and possibly a very expensive one.  

To help raise funds we’re now registered with easyfundraising, which means you can help 

us for FREE.  Over 4,000 shops and sites will donate to us when you use easyfundraising to 

shop with them – at no extra cost to yourself!  All you need to do is sign up and remember 

to use easyfundraising whenever you shop online.  It’s easy and completely FREE!   

These donations really mount up, so please sign up to support us at Bradstow school by 

simply googling: easyfundraising & select Friends of Bradstow School as the cause to 

support. 



Upcoming 
8. Recruitment Open Day : 14 March 2020 10am - 2pm 

If you are currently looking for work then please join us for our recruitment open day.  The 

day will begin with coffee and registration visitors, where you will be presented with a 

welcome pack.  This will be followed by presentations starting with an introduction to 

Bradstow, information on the Children’s Home Regulations and key safeguarding points. 

Visitors will then be invited to a number of stalls manned by key staff members who will 

provide information 

on, the recruitment 

process, the roles and 

responsibilities of 

various jobs within the 

Bradstow community.   

The People 

Development Team 

will be on hand to 

discuss the induction 

programme, learning 

and development 

opportunities and the 

health and well-being 

package which is 

offered to staff.  

The day will conclude 

with a buffet lunch 

where staff will be 

available to ask any 

questions. 
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Upcoming 
9. Sports Day : 8 May 2020 

We will be holding our annual sports day on VE Day, Friday 8 May. 

 

10. Summer Fayre / Bradstock Festival : Sat 4 July 2020 

This event is open to the general public and will consist of a summer fayre where items will 

be available for sale followed by a music festival.  

Refreshments will be provided.  Here are some photos 

of last year’s event:  You would be most welcome to 

join us! 

 

 

 

 


